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Pool Opening April 5th 
 
 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 

We are pleased to announce the pool will opening for the 
season on Saturday, April 5th. 

 
Please remember the pool gate is secured and you must possess a swipe 

card to access the pool.  Please contact the IMC Bluffton front desk if you did 
not pick up your card last year. 

 
 

To obtain or replace a pool swipe card  
(Monday through Friday)  

please contact 
IMC Resort Services, Inc. - Bluffton at (843) 785-4775 ext. 201 

or visit us at our Downtown Bluffton office located in the Magnolia Village 
Business Park across from Palmetto State Bank. 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to 
our Association Manager, Stacie Jacobs, at the following: 

 
Phone: (843) 785-4775 ext. 202     |     Email: sjacobs@imchhi.com 

Address: 181 Bluffton Road, #C-103, Bluffton, SC 29910 

mailto:sjacobs@imchhi.com

